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Letter to the Editor 
 

Dear editor of Jordan Medical Journal  

 

My manuscript ( Visual outcome of allogeneic penetrating Keratoplasty ) , has already been published 
in the issue Vol: 51, No 4 (2017) , Unfortunately I unintentionally forget to mention that this work 
was accomplished during my sabbatical year (2017) 2016-2017 . Would it be possible to mention this 
as a note in your reputable journal in one of the upcoming issues.  

 

Many thanks for your time.  

 

Almutez M. Gharaibeh 

 

Associate Professor , Faculty of Medicine  

The University of Jordan 


